MINUTES OF NOVEMBER 16, 1966 MEETING OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF ROTARY CLUB OF SPACE CENTER

The meeting of the Board of Directors of Space Center Rotary Club was held in the Conference Room of the Nassau Bay Motor Hotel, Houston, Texas.

Mr. Martin Gracey acted as President and Mr. H. Don Kirk acted as Secretary.

The following Directors were present:

Joe Mason Ivan Brown Bill Swenson Beverly Steadman Don Kirk Martin Gracey Don Alhborn Vince Lipovsky Harry Jennings

Don Alhborn gave the Treasurer's Report. He discussed the Christmas Party. The club will pay half of the cost and the members will pay \$5.00 per couple. The attendance will be limited to 200 people.

It was moved, seconded, and passed that the Christmas Party on December 6 be our regular meeting of December 5. A round table will be held on regular meeting day.

Membership was briefly discussed.

Martin Gracey gave a report on the work for the Freeman Library.

A letter from the Galveston County Community Action Council, Inc. was read asking for our participation in this group. It was decided not to respond because of our geographical area.

It was decided that we pay the \$10.00 annual dues for the Harris County Rotary Council.

A letter from Governor Clyde Coleman was read reminding us of our promises and responsibilities.

 $\label{eq:Additional} \mbox{ Additional actives for membership was discussed and it was decided to push this.}$

Secretary